
 

Ben joins as firm continues to grow 
 

Directors Janice Hurst and Bob Thompson are pleased to announce and welcome, 

Ben Gilbert to Advance Accountancy, where he will assume the role of Audit and  

Accounts Manager from 3
rd

 August 2020.   

 

Ben brings to the practice his exceptional track record and proven capabilities in  

accountancy and audit. He will be joining at an exciting time, as Advance continues to 

grow on the firm foundation of its reputation for strong relationships and first-class  

service.  

 

We are confident that Ben’s commitment to client service - finding the best solutions 

and seeing them through thoroughly - is a great fit with Advance Accountancy’s  

established culture of excellence. On behalf of the team, we welcome Ben and we look 

forward to working alongside him as we face the future with our clients. 

 

A short note from Ben (FCCA): “I am delighted to be joining Advance Accountancy. I 

have known and admired the practice for a while and have been impressed with its 

friendly, forward-thinking and innovative approach. The practice has done well and 

with my background and experience I believe I will be able to add value to the  

development of the business. I am looking forward to getting to know the clients and 

working with team”.  


